Notice of the Filing of a
Labor Condition Application with the
Employment and Training Administration

1. An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by Headstrong Services LLC through

the filing of a Labor Condition Application with the Employment and Training

Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.

One (1) such worker is being sought.

Case type: H-1B New Employment.

This worker is being sought in the occupational classification of Software Developers.

The job title is Principal Consultant.

A wage of $123,656.00/yr is being offered to this worker.

The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 10/01/2025 to

09/30/2028.

The employment will occur at 101 Hudson Street, Jersey City, NJ 07302.

Location type: Client (Jefferies LLC)

10. The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at our office at 51
JFK Parkway, 1% Floor West, Suite 129, Short Hills, NJ 07078.
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Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application and/or
failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with any office
of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.



